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Title VI Notice to the Public

See Attachment A which is posted at Bigfork Valley’s Transportation office and in their vehicles. Additionally, the notice is posted on the company website at: www.bigforkvalley.org.



Notifying the Public of Rights Under Title VI
Bigfork Valley Transportation
· Bigfork Valley Transportation operates its programs and services without regard to race, color, and national origin in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act.  Any person who believes she or he has been aggrieved by any unlawful discriminatory practice under Title VI may file a complaint with Bigfork Valley Transportation.

· For more information on Bigfork Valley’s civil rights program, the procedures to file a complaint or grievance, please contact us via phone at 218-743-4115, or visit us at: Bigfork Valley, 258 Pine Tree Drive, Bigfork, MN  56628.  For more information visit www.bigforkvalley.org.

· A complainant may file a complaint directly with the Federal Transit Administration by filing a complaint with the Office of Civil Rights, Attention: Title VI Program Coordinator, East Building, 5th Floor-TCR, 1200 New Jersey Ave., SE, Washington, DC  20590

· If information is needed in another language, please contact: 218-743-4115.

Attachment A.
